
 

 

 S G Ngcobo (Chairperson), Ms M P Myeni (Deputy Chairperson) 

Mr S S Zondi, Adv K P Thango, Mr S N Chetty, Prof B S Stobie, Prof T I Nzimakwe, Ms Z P Tenza, Mr L S Gabela 

Ms P N Baloyi (Chief Executive Officer) 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR TO THE KZN GAMING AND BETTING INDUSTRY 

26 June 2020 

Dear Licensee 

The purpose of this circular is to inform the gambling industry about the amended Regulations that were made in 

terms of The Disaster Management Act, 2002 as per – Alert Level Three (3).  

On 25 June 2020, the amended Alert Level 3 Regulations were promulgated, amongst which the ban of the 

opening of casinos and places of entertainment is lifted thus re-opening of the gambling industry for business. 

As indicated, the said regulations have allowed the gambling industry to reopen within Alert level Three (3), subject 

to certain healthy and safety measures to be observed, which include: 

 Fifty percent of capacity of the number people on site in relation in to the floor space of the venue at any 

given time 

 Ensure that the Health, Safety and Occupational Health prescribed guidelines in respect of COVID–19 

are adhered to.  

 The applicable social distancing requirements. 

We would like to express our gratitude to you for your adherence to all of the Disaster Management Regulations 

in respect of the various Alert levels.  We trust that you will employ the necessary precautions to ensure the health 

and safety of yourselves, your employees, and patrons whilst they are onsite as well as the safety of the families 

of those involved. 

Yours Sincerely. 

 

 

P. Baloyi 
Chief Executive Officer 
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